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REHABILITATION OF ODUDUWA ROAD 
 
 

The Contractor handling the rehabilitation of Oduduwa Road has expressed 
his intention to fully mobilise to site on Monday, 18 October, 2021. 
 
In view of this development, members of the University community are to 
note as follows: 
 

A. Total closure of inward lane from the Main Gate to the Vice-

Chancellor's Car Park from 18 - 31 October, 2021; and 

 

B. Total closure of outward lane from the Vice-Chancellor's Car 

park to the Main Gate from 01 - 13 November, 2021. 

 
While counting on the understanding and support of members of the 
University community, all inconveniences the closure may cause are 
regretted. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM 
Registrar and Secretary to Council 
 
 
 


